Coppice Primary School  1st November 2017
Class 5J Parents Evening and Science Chocolate Tasting

Dear Parents/Carers,
Just a couple of things | need to update you about.

The first involves booking your appointments for parents evenings (Tuesday 14th
Nov and Thursday 16th Nov). I'm attending a course on Thursday, which means,
unlike the rest of KS2, my ‘longer’ meeting day is with KS1, on Tuesday. As such,
you will see,when booking a meeting time with me that the appointments times will
run as follows:

Tuesday 14th November from 2.30 to 18.45 (15min slots)

Thursday 16th November from 4.30 to 18.45 (15 min slots)

On both days, the class will be collected from the playground at the end of the day
as normal. On Tuesday, if you are attending one of the school time slots, your child
will be in the ICT suite with Mrs Rowles and can be collected at the end of the
meeting. This is next to our cloakroom, but please ask for directions if necessary.

Secondly, as part of our Maya Topic, I'm hoping to have a science linked chocolate
tasting activity. The children will be invited (but don't have to taste unless they want
to) to use their senses to explore different types of plain/milk chocolate (but not
chocolate containing nuts, fruit or other ‘bits’). If you do not wish your child to take
part in this activity or just not taste the chocolate could you let me know by using
the form below and returned to me by Tuesday 7th November | would be most
grateful.

If you have any questions about either of the above please don’t hesitate to contact
me,

Best regards

Val Juneman

Childs Name

Please tick

I do not wish my child to take part in the chocolate tasting experiment
Or

I’'m happy for my child to take part in the chocolate experiment,
but don't want them to eat the chocolate.



